The KPFK Local Station Board's August 2012 meeting has been rescheduled for Wednesday, August 29, 7:00 PM, at the Echo
Park United Methodist Church, 1226 N. Alvarado St., Los Angeles, CA, 90026-3127, one block north of Sunset Blvd. This

meeting is expected to included a short closed session to approve language for reporting out from a previous closed session.
Chair: Michael Novick



